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DIARY DATES 

Term 4 

Week 6 

20 Nov -    Reception transition visit 

22 Nov  -   Assembly  9.15am 

 

Week 7 

27 Nov -   Reception transition visit 

                 End of Year Celebration 6pm 

Week 8 

 2 Dec      Pupil Free Day 

 

Week 9 

 9 Dec      Pupil Free Day 

10 Dec -  Year 7 Graduation 

13 Dec  -  Assembly  9.15am 

    -  Last day of Term 4 

  2pm dismissal 

 

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child.  

 

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions  

    

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 

 CLOVELLY DELI 

Wednesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. please speak to Jo, our 

canteen manager. 

     

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am We have a large amount of lost property in the gym and 

also in the front office.  If your child has lost clothing, 

please remember to look in 

these two places before 

purchasing replacement items. 

 

 

 

L i o n s ’  t r a d i t i o n a l 

Christmas cakes and 

puddings are currently 

available for purchase 

from the front office.  The 

larger pudding is $17.00 

and the smaller pudding 

and fruit cake are both 

$13.00. 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Matt Brumby, Wahid Halimee, Kylie Tuckey 

Cez Konarski and Rod Sutherland 

Dear Families,  

We have recently welcomed Matt Brumby and Rod Sutherland to our Leadership Team 

for the remainder of this year whilst we advertise Leadership positions for 2020.  

I asked Matt about his first impressions of our school and  have included his response 

below:  

“There’s a saying that I love and that’s ‘You don’t get a second chance to make a first 

impression’.  I’ll add to this by saying that the Clovelly Park community has truly left a 

lasting first impression.  In my short time working within the school, I have been welcomed 

into classrooms by staff and students with enthusiasm and warmth, engaged in many 

conversations with parents as well as sharing many handshakes and smiles.   

In this particularly busy time of year I’ve been lucky enough to see the development of the 

new mural, a bustle of activity in the Performing Arts space in preparation for 

Wednesday’s Community event, some hands on Science lessons, as well as embrace the 

Multicultural ethos that the school is so rich in. 

The take away message here is that to see all of these great things at Clovelly Park, you 

really don’t need to look very far.  In some cases, it’s right in front of your eyes.  My 

request of others is that we all take the time to open our eyes and embrace the great 

things that are happening within the community.  My advice is to start by looking at the 

mural and tell me what you think. 

Yours in wellbeing and learning, 

Matt Brumby 

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 89%.  

Term 4 Week 5 was 90%.  

Year 7 to High School 

CELEBRATE 2019 

We look forward to celebrating with you on 

Wednesday 27/11/19 starting at 6pm 

Come along and join us for a shared multicultural dinner or bring a picnic for your 
family. View our  whole school student Art show, enjoy some musical  

entertainment and join the CPPS choir Carol singing.  

IGNITE Program 

Lost Property 

Governing Council have endorsed our remaining Pupil Free Days. These will be 

Monday 2
nd

 December and Monday 9
th

 December.   

OSHC will be available, bookings are required.  Please contact Jo 0418 585 412. 

Lions Christmas Cakes 



Last week 45 senior students went on their annual aquatics 

and camp excursion. This year was a little different though, 

because instead of going to a caravan park as originally 

planned, we camped in the school gym.  The intrepid 

students and teachers travelled to the much loved Port 

Noarlunga where the surf is loud and proud. The activities 

ranged from fishing, bodyboarding, snorkelling, surfing, 

kayaking and stand up paddle boarding. Although the most 

popular activities were bodyboarding and kayaking 

everybody had fun doing all of the activities. Next the 

students came back to school to drop off their stuff. Then 

they took some sports equipment to the Mitchell Park 

Reserve. Everyone had a delicious dinner provided by The 

Golden Wishbone on Marion Road all catered by the 

greatest delivery driver of all time, Ms Peterson. The pupils 

stayed there for a while before they returned to school for a 

game of Spotlight, a night time game.  

Later they watched the Netflix Original ‘Tall Girl’ on the 

projector in the gym.  In the morning they had a hearty 

breakfast of cereal and oats. Then made their move to the 

bus waiting for them. Everyone went back to Port 

Noarlunga where they had their last activity. The students 

had a lot of fun on this excursion and they hope to do it 

again. 

2-                                                             - Y6 students 

 

Governing Council made a decision at the last meeting 

to close the Canteen on Tuesdays for the remainder of 

the term starting from Tuesday 12 November.  This is in 

addition to the Monday closure. 

Due to the number of excursions and class parties in 

week 9, the canteen will be closed for the last week of 

term.  

The last day the canteen will be available this term will 

be on Friday 6 December.  

Governing Council have endorsed our remaining Pupil 

Free Days for this year, these will be Monday 2
nd

 

December and Monday 9
th

 December.   

OSHC will be available, bookings are required.  Please 

contact Jo 0418 585 412 

Last week, Scott Rathman, an Aboriginal artist,  painted 

a new mural for us near Celtic Ave.  He incorporated 

many ideas from our students using symbols which 

represent various important things to us, such as 

friendship, coming together, collaboration, connecting 

and kindness. 

Ollie (G2) won third place in a wake-boarding under 

14’s SA v Vic competition State of Origin.  He is 

currently eight years old! Congratulations to Ollie!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a part of National Health and PE week we had daily 

themes and complimenting activities for each day. Our 

year 6/7s ran some in class activities to promote such 

an important week. In this photo two of our students 

did an amazing job of reading “The Magic Lunchbox” 

and asking students questions about healthy food 

choices for Fruit Friday. Thankyou to all involved with 

supporting the week.  

Activities have been organised for Vacation Care 

starting at the end of term 4, from 16th December to 

24th January.  Please remember to book in early! 

Activities include Wheelchair Sports, Card Making, 

Bookmaking, Bear Making, Waterslides, Jewellery, tye 

dyeing, paper craft  and Pedal Karts! 

Our netballers were very excited to receive their new 

uniforms for 2020. If your child is in year 3-7 and is 

interested in playing netball please keep an eye out for 

registration forms in term 1 2020. 

 

 

Yr 6&7 Aquatics  Canteen news National Health & PE Week 

New Mural 

Netball Uniforms 

Pupil Free Days 

Congratulations! 

Vacation Care 


